Letter A:  Acknowledgement of Shared Parental Leave entitlement 
Dear [x]
Thank you for advising me of your entitlement to take Shared Parental Leave. 
I can confirm that, based on the information you have provided, you are entitled to take Shared Parental Leave. 
I look forward to receiving your application (CHRIS 75b) for any Shared Parental Leave that you wish to take. In the interim, if you wish to discuss your plans I am more than willing to meet with you. 
Furthermore, if you have any questions about any aspect of your shared parental leave, pay entitlement or other potential family related leave arrangements please do not hesitate to speak to either myself or [name of individual/HRBM/HRA].

Yours sincerely

